
28 October 1977

Mrs. Sina Brush-Morales 
% Laura Gilpin 
409 Camino del Monte Sol 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Dear Sinai
Thanks for your letter of the 21st. While I understand Miss 
Gilpin’s decission about not sending us photos for our venture 
we are none the less dissapointed. I do not want to be a pest 
about this but if she decides to send us even a few (that you 
have already printed) then we would be very agreeable and pleased. 
If not we will certainly understand.
In the same mail as your letter I got a notice from the Post 
Office stating a registered package was there for me. So I am 
about to go fetch it. I therefore enclose my check for $ 150. 
I will look forward to receving the photo of the Cove Area as 
soon as its possible for you to send it.
Now I have three requests! 1) do you still have (small size) 
one of the photographs showing an Indian family with the flag 
in the background... this is illustrated on page 249 of THE ENDURING 
NAVAJO. If this is available then I would like to have one. 2). 
Would you be good enough to send me for my records a receipted bill 
for the three photographs I have already purchased 1 1) Little 
Shepherd - $ 200. 2) Grand Canyon- Pit print, $500 and 3) The
Picunis Church, $ 150 and finally would it be possible to get a 
photograph of Miss Gilpin.
Thanks so much for your good letter, 
you and Miss Gilpin.

We send greetings to

Sincere

TOM WOLFF 539 COEUR DE ROYALE DRIVE ST. LOUIS MISSOURI 63141


